Graciela Etchart \
10/12/99 08:35:20 AM
Re: Electric rule-making - net metering rule

Danielle Dixon <danielle@nwenergy.org> on 10/11/99 06:45:09 PM

To: Graciela EtcharttWUTC@WUTC
CC:
Subject: Re: Electric rule-making - net metering rule

Graciela:

Hello! Thank you for the attachments. I hope you can clarify something
for me. Regarding the net metering draft rules, is there still opportunity
for public comment? 1If so, what is the preferred method of comment at this
time? i.e., would someone send written comments directly to you, or will
the net metering draft WAC language be included in Thursday's 10:45 a.m. -
12:00 p.m. discussion regarding "Standards and Metering Rules"? I am
assuming the latter, but feeling a bit confused.

Your response would be greatly appreciated!
Thanks.

Danielle

Danielle Dixon
NW Energy Coalition
(206) 621-0094

>As part as the electric companies rule-making process, commission staff is
>including a draft [new] rule to reflect the language incorporated in RCW
>80.60.

>

>As it has been announced, nother stakeholder meeting will take place on
>10/14-15

>at the commission's hearing room.

>

>Please, see attached the workshop agenda and the net metering draft rule.
>(See attached file: netmeter.wpd)

>

>Attachment converted: Danielle:Wrkshop3.wpd (.WP6/WPC2) (00009525)

>We expect to discuss this topic during the Thursday (10/14) morning session.
>

>You can also send comments to the commission as specified in the commission's
>notice of workshop:

>(See attached file: wksnote.wpd)

>

>We appreciate your comments.

>

>Graciela Etchart

>

>

>Attachment converted: Danielle:netmeter.wpd (.WP6/WPC2) (00009526)
>Attachment converted: Danielle:wksnote.wpd (.WP6/WPC2) (00009527)



